



Jeffrey A. Kelly
Director
Field Enforcement Division

## **December 4, 2013**

Shelly McLaughlin MBA Pathfinders of Autism 303 International Circle, Ste. 110 Hunt Valley, MD 21030

**Dear Shelly McLaughlin:** 

I wanted to express my thanks and gratitude to you and Trish Kane for the excellent presentation you put together for the Agents and Inspectors of the Comptroller's Office, Field Enforcement Division on October 17, 2013. I have heard nothing but praise from those that attended the training and observed firsthand how the members of my Agency sought you and Trish out after the training for additional information. A class that many thought would be boring turned out to be very exciting and informative thanks to the way you and Trish presented the training.

The program you presented on Autism is a very important topic for any governmental agency that may have contact with the general public. It imparts the knowledge on how to deal with a person who has autism and to recognize the signs of someone who does.

Thank you again.

Sincerely,

S/A Anthony Hatcher Division Manager Field Enforcement Division